
 

 
 

Project Update  
SEPTEMBER 2, 2020 

Como Avenue between Raymond Avenue and Snelling Avenue 
Westbound Como Avenue from Snelling Avenue to Cathlin Street remains closed as crews 

continue work in the area. Traffic should follow the detour using Snelling Avenue, Energy Park 

Drive, and Raymond Avenue. 

Upcoming work on Como Avenue between Raymond Avenue and Snelling Avenue: 

• Pavement, curb, and sidewalk removal between Raymond Avenue and the U of MN 

Transitway is ongoing, while hydrant replacement and storm sewer work is scheduled to 

begin in the next week. 

• Partial pavement placement will be occurring between Cathlin and Snelling Avenues this 

week.  Curb installation and trail grading is ongoing in this area. 

• Signal work at the U of MN Transitway is ongoing. 

Como Avenue between Snelling Avenue and Arona Street 
Traffic on Como Avenue has shifted to the south side of the roadway between Snelling Avenue 

and Arona Street as crews continue work in the area: 

• Curb installation at Snelling Avenue is complete, while paving at the ends of the Snelling 

Avenue ramps is scheduled for this week. 

• Grading work continues in preparation for curb installation along the north side of the 

roadway. 

• Storm sewer installation and sanitary sewer manhole rehabilitation is ongoing. 

• The sidewalk on the north side of Como Avenue remains in-place for local business 

access. 

 
Westbound vehicle detour from Como Avenue using Energy Park Drive 



 

 
 

Como Avenue between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue 
Work in this area continues and the roadway remains closed to through traffic until mid-

October. Additionally, Almond, Albany, and Breda Avenues are closed between Arona Street 

and Hamline Avenue to prevent cut-through traffic. Local resident access is maintained from 

Pascal and Albert Streets. Please refer to the detour map for more information. Updates to 

work in the area: 

• Sanitary sewer service 

replacement work continues 

to progress and should be 

completed in the next week. 

• Fire hydrants at Pascal and 

Albert Streets were replaced 

earlier this week. 

• Storm sewer installation and 

sanitary sewer manhole 

lining and repairs are 

ongoing. 

• Temporary water service to 

facilitate stormwater 

infiltration basin 

construction will begin 

Tuesday, September 8 (see 

information below). 

Temporary water service to begin Tuesday, September 8 
Saint Paul Regional Water Services’ crews have set-up and tested temporary water service for 

the addresses noted below. Those properties will be connected to temporary water beginning 

Tuesday, September 8. Temporary water will remain in-place for approximately one week while 

crews complete installation of stormwater infiltration trenches and replace water service lines 

in the street. 

Impacted Como Avenue addresses include: 1346, 1354, 1358, 1508, 1512, and 1516 

 
Vehicle detour for Como Avenue using Midway Parkway 


